
There shall be no parking on any of the streets within the 

Village limits from December 1, 2022, to April 1, 2023 , 

between the hours of 1:00 AM and 6:00 AM and in addi-

tion, there shall be no parking at any time if the roads have 

not yet been cleared of snow. 

 

The Village President may at any time during the year when 

snow conditions require, restrict or prohibit parking on any 

or all streets in the Village of Francis Creek as necessary. 
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Event Snapshot  

January 

1st - New Years Day 

2nd - Village Board 

Meeting, Municipal Gar-

age, 7 PM 

11th  - Lions Board of 

Directors Meeting, Vil-

lage Office, 6:30 PM 

25th  - Lions Meeting, 

Sportsmanõs Club, 6 PM 

Social, 6:30 PM Meeting 

31st - Property Taxes 

Due  

  

Inside this issue:  

Lionõs Club Up-

dates 

4-5 

Message from the 

Clerk 

6 

  

Property Taxes 

Property TaxesñFirst installment or full payment is due to the 

Village Clerk by January 31st. Payments not made by that date 

are due to the County Treasurer and may incur penalty fees. 

Village Hiring!  

Looking to work in a flexible part-time position and care 

about our community? Look no further! The Village of Francis 

Creek is hiring a Park Supervisor AND  

 
Stop down or call the Village Office for a full position descrip-

tion and application. 

Winter Parking  
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Want to have your 

business added to our 

sponsor corner?  
Send an email to the  

villageoffranciscreek@yahoo.com 



At our December meeting and Christmas party, our spe-

cial guests were Savannah Sinkula and her parents, Brent 

and Beckie. We sponsored Savannah to attend the 2022 

Badger State Girlõs event in June at UW-Oshkosh and she 

shared her experiences from that event. Savannah took 

full advantage of this opportunity and was very active in 

various aspects including participating in mock political 

campaigns and elections, resulting in her selection by her peers to several 

òofficesó. Savannah and her parents expressed their appreciation for our 

sponsorship, and we enjoyed their company during our social, meal and her 

talk. We thank them for taking the time 

out of their busy schedules to join us. 

Our annual Christmas party is a chance to 

gather socially, and we are joined by our 

spouses for this fun evening. Each year we 

individually donate items for a local pantry 

and this year we chose the Two Rivers 

Ecumenical Pantry to receive these. Our 

tradition is to rotate to a different local 

pantry each year. We all know how infla-

tion has impacted food prices, causing many individuals and families to strug-

gle to meet their needs. We encourage you to donate to our local pantries 

on a regular basis to help those in need! 

Our Lion's Club is fortunate to have ded-

icated long-time members. During our 

meeting, we recognized Ken Petersen for 

his 25 years of service to our organiza-

tion. Pictured is Ken (left) receiving his 

award from First Vice President Mark 

Geiger. Thank you, Ken, for your years of 

service!

Francis Creek Lions Club 
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